
Sir, 
 
Please disallow any changes to current law that allows the territories to be governed by the 
federal government. 
 
The small population of the territories should not be allowed to dictate policies to the rest of 
Australia. 
 
I am very much against the territories given power to override the federal authorities and 
request that this committee not do so. 
 
Please record vehement opposition to this move by the Australian Federation for the Family. 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
 
Jack Sonnemann, Dir 
Australian Federation for the Family 
 
www.AusFamily.org 
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